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UPcOminGmEETinGS
May 16 - Regular Council Meeting - 7:00 p.m.
June 6 - Regular Council Meeting - 7:00 p.m.
June 13 - Planning Advisory Committee - 7:00 p.m.
June 20 - Regular Council Meeting - 7:00 p.m.

HOUSEHOlD HAzARDOUSWASTE DEPOT
The Household HazardousWaste Depot is located at the
Renfrew Landfill Site - 376 Bruce Street.
This depot will be open fromMay 6 - August 26, 2017 on Tuesdays,
Wednesdays and Saturdays from 8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. and Thursdays from
8:00 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. This depot is FREE for residents of McNab/Braeside with
identification. Acceptable Household HazardousWaste material is as follows:
all types of paint and stains, varnish, turpentine, disinfectants, household
cleaners, furniture stripper, ammonia, herbicides, pesticides and insecticides,
pool cleaners, propane tanks, oil and brake fluid, oil filters, gasoline,
anti-freeze, small home batteries, car and boat batteries.

EARTH DAy cOmmUniTy clEAnUP
We enjoyed unprecedented results this year! Congratulations to all involved!
On Saturday, April 22nd, our group collected 1.01 metric tons of garbage
and 0.35 tons of recycling and steel. Thank you to the McNab/Braeside Fire
Department and Mayor Peckett and Council for participating and, most
importantly, thanks to all the pickers involved. Your community pride is quite
evident with the great result we attained!
We also appreciate the support of Tim Hortons on Staye Court Drive for
gloves, bags, coffee and timbits as well as Shawn Burton from Advantage
who generously supplied a bin for the day. Please try to consider every day
as Earth Day and attempt to be mindful of environmental respect in our
Township and elsewhere!

mcnAb/bRAESiDE mARKET
Just a reminder, that the McNab/Braeside Market will open for the season on
Saturday, May 20th at 8:00 a.m. The Market will be open every Saturday until
Thanksgiving from 8:00 until noon at the Perneel Building located at 2473
Russett Drive. This year, the Market will be bigger and better and offers rain or
shine one-stop shopping in a weather proof environment. Call Rachelle for all
the delicious details at 613-623-0950

HORSESHOES ATWEllinGTOn PARK
If you’re a horseshoe player, Wednesday night atWellington Park is where
you want to be. Their season begins (weather permitting) atWellington Park
in Pine Grove on May 17 at 6:30 p.m. with an informal meet and greet and
registration.
Regular League play will begin the following week on May 24.
For more information, contact Richard at 613-623-8111. All welcome.

WASTE mAnAGEmEnT - nOTicE
curbside Garbage collection
A new Garbage Collection Contract will commence on June 1st, 2017.
Please ensure your garbage has been placed at the curb before 7:30 a.m. as
there may be changes to your collection time. The collection day will remain
unchanged.
For Inquiries regarding the Curbside Garbage Collection please contact:
TOPPS ENVIRONMENTAL SOLUTIONS - (613) 229-1212

curbside Recycling collection
The recycling of Styrofoam and Plastic Bags has been discontinued.
Effective June 1, 2017, Styrofoam and Plastic Bags are no longer recyclable.
Please place these items in your regular garbage.
For Inquiries regarding the Curbside Recycling Collection please contact:
BEAUMENWASTE MANAGEMENT - (877) 229-1212

McNAB / BRAESIDE RELAY 150
June 24 • 2017

Take part in a fun event to celebrate Canada’s 150th —
and help us go for a Guinness record!

We need residents of all ages and abilities to participate in
the relay — using a mode of transportation to carry/pass
the baton. The sky is the limit.

The relay starts at Sand Point and finishes at the Waba
Cottage Museum in White Lake.

Start time: 8 a.m.

Finale, with food & entertainment + so much more:
5 p.m. (approx. time)

We need:
baton carriers • volunteers

Sign up!
Sign-up sheets are available at Township office, White
Lake General Store and Burnstown post office, as well as
on the Township website and Facebook page.

Or you can contact the Recreation Department:
recreation@mcnabbraeside.com;
kbelton@mcnabbraeside.com; 613-623-5756 x. 226.

Going for the Guinness
not the ale, but the record


